23rd April 1934.

Dr. C.F. Martin, McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Dr. Martin,

I have received the enclosed letter from Keith. It is a great disappointment that he is not coming.

I had a letter from Meakins saying that Dale is to be over here next October. He would be a suitable man in some ways for one of the speakers, if not necessarily the central one. What do you think of writing to him to find out if he would come up here and what date in November he would be free?

Yours sincerely,

WGP/HL 1 encl.